M. arroll, Myrtle

From:

Carson, lan

Sent:

30 July 2004 11:27

To:

McCarthy, Miriam

Cc:

Burne, Alison

Subject:

FW: A Question

For information. Yours, IWC

----Original Message----

From: Stella Burnside, Altnagelvin Hospital Trust

[mailto:SB

Sent: 30 July 2004 10:17

To: Carson, Ian

Cc:

- Chief Executive P.A.; Theresa Brown - Risk

Management

Subject: RE: A Question

an,

Many thanks. Our answer will simply be that informal networking meetings took place and the discussion was one of sharing concern among Medical Directors. We will share our draft with you prior to returning to the TV Producer who inquired.

Thanks and regards

Stella

----Original Message----

From: Carson, Ian [mailto: Ian. Carson@

Sent: 29 July 2004 17:17

To:, Stella Burnside, Altnagelvin Hospital Trust

Cc: Stafford, Anne; Burne, Alison

Subject: RE: A Question

Stella,

Further to your query re: Medical Director Meetings with CMO, the early meetings were quite informal. They were set up to provide a two-way channel of communication between CMO and Trust MDs. They were somewhat 'ad hoc' in ature and intended to mirror in some respect the Specialty Advisory committees (SACs). A draft agenda may have been circulated with notification of the meeting and a request to MDs to submit items for discussion. Very few papers were circulated in advance, due to the absence of any secretarial support for the meetings until relatively recently. We were dependant on Medical Officers from the Department to keep brief notes.

I have checked with CMO's secretary and I know that CMO disposed of all her files prior to August 2003. I am a bit of a 'horder', so my files go back a

I have checked with CMO's secretary and I know that CMO disposed of all her files prior to August 2003. I am a bit of a 'horder', so my files go back a bit further to the meeting held on 13 December 2001. On scrutiny of these minutes it is noteworthy that no reference was made to any previous meeting, nor was reference made to 'Matters Arising' from previous meetings. I am sorry that I cannot be more helpful.

Yours, Ian.

----Original Message----

From: Stella Burnside, Altnagelvin Hospital Trust

[mailto:SB
Sent: 26 July 2004 15:00

To: Ian Carson (E-mail)

- Chief Executive P.A.

Subject: A Question

Ian,

Hope all is well.

a quick query - re Medical Directors Meetings - June 2001.

Dic you keeep minutes of the meetings with your colleagues at that time. My question arises because at that meeting Raymond Fulton discussed the hyponatraemia case. The TV Producer is asking questions about it. Look forward to hearing from you

Good Wishes

Stella

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer

Althagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and received ia its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures.

For support please contact I.T. Department; Email IT

Ext